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THIS COMMUNITY AWARENESS BULLETIN IS EXAMPLE OF THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENTS 
COMITTMENT TO PROVIDING INFORMATION ABOUT REPORTED CRIMES IN THE AREA. THIS COMMUNICATION 

IS NOT INTENDED TO BE A COMPREHENSIVE RECORD OF ALL REPORTED OR ACTUAL CRIMES. THE BOSTON 
COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT RELIES ON THE REPORT OF CITIZENS AND OTHER AGENCIES FOR INFOR-
MATION ON INCIDENTS OFF CAMPUS. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS BULLETIN IS SUBJECT TO 
CHANGE AS NEW FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES ARISE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS CRIME OR      

OTHER  OFF CAMPUS CRIMES, CONTACT THE AGENCY OF JURSIDICTION. 

Boston College Police Department 

140 Commonwealth Avenue, Maloney Hall 

Chestnut Hill MA 02467 

Emergency: 617-552-4444  Non-Emergency: 617-552-4440 

www.bc.edu/bcpd           www.facebook.com/bcpolice 

On Sunday, September 16th, 2018, the Boston Police Department reported an off-campus 

residential burglary that occurred in the early morning hours in the Lane Park neighbor-

hood of Brighton. 

The victim reported that an unidentified Hispanic male, approximately 6 foot tall,  20-30 


